...January 28, 2022...

The regular monthly meeting of the Board of Trustees for the Charter Township of Calumet was
held at the Township office on January 28, 2022.

Supervisor Gasperich called the meeting to order at 1:00 p.m.

Attending were Supervisor Timothy Gasperich, Treasurer Lana Hyrkas, Clerk Beth Salmela,
Trustees, David Yeo, Paul, Lehto and Thomas Helppi.
Absent: Trustee Jeffrey West

Guests: Tom Tikkanen; Houghton County Commissioner and Chris Holmes from UPEA.

Motion by Trustee Yeo and supported by Trustee Helppi to approve the December 30, 2021,
regular minutes and the January 18, 2022, special meeting minutes.
Carried 6 0.

NEW BUSINESS:

Motion by Trustee Lehto and supported by Trustee Helppi to recommend the re-zoning of
Royale Manufacturing to the Planning Commission. They will have a meeting on February 1,
2022.

Carried 6 0.

Motion by Trustee Lehto and supported by Clerk Salmela to increase KEDA dues from $500 to
$1000 per year.
Carried 6 0.

OLD BUSINESS:
None.

CORRESPONDANCE':
None.

Fire Department report:
None.

Motion by Trustee Helppi and supported by Trustee Yeo to pay the bills as presented.
Carried 6 0.

GUEST APPEARANCES:
Chris Holmes game an update on the Rural Development paperwork for the Standpipe project.

Tom Tikkanen gave an update on the non- motorized trail between Hancock and Lake Linden.

Motion by Clerk Salmela and supported by Treasurer Hyrkas adjourn at 1:20.
Carried 6 0.

Timothy Gasperich, Supervisor Beth Salmela, Clerk



